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JANUARY WORKSHOP

With each new year comes new hope and while a change in
the status of indoor activities may not be coming until later in
the year, we can certainly hope that we do see some return to
normalcy, perhaps by the summer or fall. In the meantime,
the Board will continue to promote new ideas for shorts or
productions that comply with safety measures so we keep our
members and patrons engaged, entertained, and more
importantly, safe. After more deliberation and discussion, it
looks like we will be pushing Follies to the Spring of 2022. The
Board, in consultation with Director Vince Parrillo, decided
that this was the best course of action after considering
rehearsal and production needs, seating and audience
restrictions, and potential enthusiasm. In place of major
productions, we are hoping to continue to produce smaller
pieces that lend themselves better to the new formats we
established last summer and fall. As always, none of this can
be achieved without your input and energy so please come to
the meetings and find out how to get involved and support
your Players Guild! - Daniel Giordano, President

There are so many different types of inspirations and
inspiration can truly come from anything, anywhere, and from
within one self. "Songs of Inspiration" is truly all about
inspiration and the workshop directed by Nicole Parente
inspired all who participated, whether as a cast, band, or
audience member. Cast members had an opportunity to tell
their individual stories, why they chose the song, and how
they were inspired. The workshop was also in honor of all
those who helped make the PGL what it is today, and to
thank all the individuals who impacted us personally, by
giving each and everyone one of us the strength and drive to
be a performer. Nikki is excited to share and sing a song after
our General Meeting this Thursday, as well as talk about her
experience directing the workshop. Please take a minute to
enjoy her Songs of Inspiration workshop, which can be viewed
on the PGL's You Tube Channel. Just click on the link below:

SONGS OF INSPIRATION

Take 2! Unfortunately, December proved to be a busy month
for many of us, so we are working on bringing our PGL Trivia
night back to life this Spring. Mark your calendars for Friday,
March 26, 2021. Additional information will be forthcoming so
keep an eye out for details in our upcoming February and
March issue of the Prompter. In the meantime, start brushing
up, again, on PGL and Broadway shows general knowledge. It
will be a lot of fun!
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